Debra Thomeson

From: Chuck and Laura Rose <vega1860@americanvega.org>
Sent: Monday, July 20, 2020 12:05 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Emergency ordinance

To the Petersburg Borough Assembly

We strongly oppose the passage of the Emergency Ordinance. There is no legitimate reason for this
ordinance. It is in our view quite frankly, a naked power grab.

We regret that we are in Wrangell at present and are unable to present our argument to the members in
person.

Sincerely

Chuck Rose
Laura Wong-Rose.
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